
Labor, Faith and Civil Rights Coalition in Defense of the Public Sector presents:

DURHAM TOWN HALL MEETING: 
Public Workers Speak-out in 
Defense of Public Services 

and for Good Jobs!

Contact the Labor, Faith and Civil Rights Coalition in Defense of the Public Sector
by calling 919-539-2051 or email dantestrobino@gmail.com

Thursday, Nov 3rd
7pm, Durham

Shepard’s House 
United Methodist Church
107 N. Driver St., Durham

The public sector is broad, including but not limited to, 
public school employees and students, city public works 
employees such as in sanitation or street services, main-
tenance workers, patient care givers, public administration 
workers, postal service workers, veterans hospital care 
providers, police and firefighters, and so on. Public service 
workers at every level and public services for every 
community are under attack - through mass lay-offs 
closing vital services,  pensions being slashed, years with 
wage increases and severe undersaffing and more. 

Come Hear from:

City Workers and State Mental Health workers that are members of UE local 150, NC
Public Service Workers Union, 

Teachers that are members of Durham Association of Educators,

Postal workers that are members of  National Association of Letter Carriers union, 

along with community supporters as we start to push back against all the nasty rhetoric 
that we are fat cats, lazy and are to blame for the budget crisis!  Unless we speak-out, no 
one will do it for us.

Also co-sponsored by the Durham Branch of the NAACP and NC Peace Action.     


